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Dear Sir/Madam:

This is a Letter of Support for Ms. Marilyn Olds, who is the current RRHA Tenant
Commissioner and President of the RTO.

The Board and members of the Richmond Tenant Organization would like to give our
overwhelming support to Ms. Marilyn Old’s reappointment as the RRHA Tenant
Commissioner.

The RTO board and membership makes this recommendation because:

Ms. Olds is a long time resident of Creighton Court.
Ms. Olds has successfully served as the President of the Creighton Court Council.

Ms. Olds has proven to residents that she is not only a commissioner and the
President of the RTO but a “hands on” worker who available at all times to hear,
to respond to and act on tenant needs, issues, projects, activities and goals that
will have a positive impact on life in RTO housing.

Ms. Olds attends and is always present at meetings and activities as an advocate,
partner and participant.

Ms. Olds has worked to secure a community center for the RTO

Ms. Olds has worked to secure an RTO van that is vital to seniors, residents and
the RTO.

Ms. Olds not only attends workshops which provide valuable information for the
positive growth and development of the RTO community but she trains and shares
the information and resources with members.

Ms. Olds has proven that she is a positive voice for the RTO who speaks up for
tenant concerns, needs and growth.



After reviewing her record it is felt that Ms. Marilyn Olds should continue and be
reappointed as the RRHA Tenant Commissioner because she has given back and she has
a legacy of what should be said and done and supports the RTO Boards when there is
crisis.

Sincerely,

Joyce Kenney

Secretary
Richmond Tenant Organization
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